
Hello Skating Families!! 

We have some important information we would like to share. 

1)      Skater’s Dressing Room 

We are pleased the club can offer a lot of our members access to our newly renovated skater’s dressing room!  As 
everyone is aware, most of our skaters come right from school and need to get changed before starting their 
sessions.  For the safety and privacy of our skaters we would like to remind all members that the dressing room is a 
Parent Free Zone.  We understand if some moms need to run into the room for a minute to speed up the process but 
any dads helping out we are asking that your skater bring their skates out into the hallway or one of the dressing 
rooms offered by the park and they can be assisted there. 

 2)      Information Sessions!!! 

          a)       Jr/Int: 

                    Saturday Nov. 12 from 12:30 – 2:00pm at the rink. 

During this session we are also having a member dress/skate/accessory sale!!  

          b)      Jr – Prep: 

                   Thursday Nov. 17 from 5:15pm – 6:15pm at the rink. 

Closer to these dates we will send out a reminder e-mail with more detailed information and volunteer opportunities. 

3)      Carnival!!! 

Thursday Dec. 15 & Saturday Dec. 17 

Yes, the rumors are true - we are holding a Christmas Carnival this year! It is always exciting to admire the pictures in 
the hallway as a result of a successful experience. 

As everyone can appreciate running such an event takes a lot of organizing and right now our Technical Director, 
Kailee Myhill is working very hard finalizing last minute particulars.  

As soon as we have all the information organized a very detailed e-mail will be sent out.  Please take your time and 
review it thoroughly! 

There will be a lot of volunteer opportunities for everyone! 

4)      Test day 

Our first test day of the season will be during the week of Nov 21 – 25 (probably Nov 22 for both High and Low tests) 
in Cochrane. We are just finalizing details right now.   

Thanks and have a great weekend! 

Happy skating! 

Springbank Figure Skating Club 

 


